s+~ Northern Westchester Hospital
S~ Northwell Health:

November 30, 2018

Mr. Dennis Tedesco

Westchester Corvette Association
PO Box 57

Armonk, NY 10504

Dear Mr. Tedesco,

Thank you for your recent contribution to support the Ken Hamilton Caregivers Center at Northern
Westchester Hospital. Your support makes it possible for social workers and volunteer coaches to
lighten the emotional burden that comes with being a family caregiver.

Your thoughtful gift will help us provide compassionate, personalized counseling and a place of respite
for families to relax and recharge so they can continue to support their loved ones through difficult and
sometimes unforeseen health crises. Our award-winning Center—which has been replicated at 17 other
sites—is 100% funded by philanthropy from caring supporters like you, who make this invaluable
resource available free of charge to the community.

[ want to share a note from an appreciative family member because your support makes this all
possible:

“During a time in my life when it was a roller coaster of emotions, I could always count on the
Caregivers Center ... Reflecting on it now, I don’t know how I would have been able to deal
with everything so well without their continued support and advice. Thank you for creating
such a significant place for patients’ families.”

On behalf of Marian Hamilton and the hundreds of families we serve each year, thank you for your
generosity and partnership.

Smcerely, )} /}\j—/
Kiji Young-Wright
President, NWH Foundation

P.S.  This letter will serve as your receipt for tax purposes. In accordance with IRS regulations, we
confirm that no goods or services were exchanged in consideration of your contribution. Please
keep this letter as your receipt for your $700.00 contribution.
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